
 

 

VT Department of Environmental Conservation     

(VT DEC) & VT Emergency Management (VEM) 

Invite you to join us for a Public Meeting: 

Newton Road Flooding 

Monday, September 18th, 2017 

6:00 pm, Brandon Town Hall 

 

VT DEC & VEM staff will be discussing: 

 History and causes of Forest Dale flooding 

 Why the Neshobe River washes out Newton Rd 

 Existing mitigation projects, including river corridor 

easements 

 Response to July 2017 flood 

 Homeowner options for mitigation 

For more information about flooding and what can be done, visit: 

http://floodready.vermont.gov/, or contact: 

David Rosa, Regional Floodplain Manager for Western VT 
david.rosa@vermont.gov            802-490-6154 

http://floodready.vermont.gov/

